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January 16, 2023 

 

Tentative Agreement for Community Health 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Health Services & Support – Community Subsector 

Association (CBA) reached a tentative agreement in the early hours of Sunday, January 15, 

2023. 

  

The CBA Spokesperson was joined at the bargaining table by eight unions, including CUPE, 

representing workers covered by the agreement. Representatives on the bargaining committee 

from every union unanimously support the tentative agreement and encourage all members to 

vote in favour of ratification. 

  

In the coming days, we will share details of the tentative agreement along with invitations to 

upcoming information sessions and information on how and when you can vote. 

  

Thank you for standing with our bargaining committee through this challenging round of 

bargaining. Your support and solidarity gave our committee the courage to reject previous offers 

from the employer and keep fighting until we secured the best possible deal. 

  

Thanks to you, we have secured an agreement that we are proud to recommend. We are 

excited to share more details on the significant wage increases, stronger language, and the 

benefits included in this agreement. 

 

Yours in solidarity, 

 

CUPE CBA Bargaining Committee 
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